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Happy New Year to us all as we prepare for another year 
of expanding and improving our MOU! 

First, we would like to welcome Tina Tubbs as our new 
BOD secretary and thank all who parJcipated in the 

voJng process. Tina will be installed at our next general 
meeJng: Monday, February 19, 2024 at 5:00 pm in 

building F (hospital lower parking lot) 

Our MOU is a work in progress and we already have scheduled 
mee8ngs with admin/HR monthly.  

We encourage employees to read our MOU and to know and 
understand your rights to avoid disciplinary ac8ons, but if you 
have an issue, please reach out to a union rep immediately.  

We will be working on upda8ng our BOD Bylaws with our 
associa8on aDorney in the next month. 

We understand when you are off work you just want to go 
home, but please try to aDend an associa8on mee8ng this year, 
we would love to see you! 

Again, thank you for your con8nued support 

RCHEA Board of Directors 
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